
 
 

 

Thursday, August 04, 2011  

Dear Valued Client:               

 

Tubelite continues to focus on providing you with the best service in the industry. As part of this 

continuous improvement effort, Tubelite reviews its product offering in an attempt to balance cost, 

inventory etc. with market demand. 

 

Our recent review identified a very low demand for the entire 1900 Series Ribbon Window and a portion of 

the VersaTherm Storefront product lines.   

 

Effective October 8
th

, Tubelite will no longer offer the following product: 

 

ALL 1900 SERIES EXTRUSIONS 

 

VT EXTRUSIONS 

Verticals/Horizontals         Silicone Glazed Verticals Door Jambs/Headers 

E2873      E2984 E2884 

E3248      E3165 E2885 

E3249      E2983 E3098 

      E3065 E3094 

Faces      E2981  

E2871      E2982  

 

Below are the specific administrative details: 

 

• The above profiles will no longer be included on orders shipping after October 7
th

 

• The Estimating team will cease to include these profiles in quotations beginning on September 

6
th

 

• Your Client Development Manager will be pleased to discuss this change with you in more 

detail at your convenience. 

 

On behalf of all employees at Tubelite, I would like to thank you for your valued business and continued 

support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mary Olivier 

Marketing Manager 


